
Dear team,

Construction of the new 1500-space multi-storey car park at TPCH is nearing completion, with
the facility expected to open from June 2025.

As we prepare for the opening, staff car parking applications will open on Monday 26 May
2025 via a Microsoft Form. Detailed information about the process and a link to the form will be
shared next week. Keep an eye out for the special car parking message on 26 May.

We expect a high volume of interest in staff parking and spaces may be limited, dependent on
demand, so we strongly encourage staff to apply as early as possible. This is your
opportunity to secure a space ahead of changes to parking across the campus.

As part of this transition, boom gates and paid access will be introduced across all existing staff
car parks on site. If you drive to work and would like to access undercover staff parking, it’s
important to apply during this window.

Please share this update with colleagues who may be on leave or working offsite during this
time.

Once the application window is closed and finalised, next steps will be advised.

Importantly, by submitting an application, you are confirming your commitment to take
up a space in the new car park if one is offered.

Staff information can be found on QHEPS Staff Car Parking | The Prince Charles Hospital.

We are really excited that we almost have this car park open for staff and patients and
appreciate your ongoing patience during this time.

Regards,

Melanie Dubbelde
Acting Executive Director
The Prince Charles Hospital
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We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the land on which our
facilities are built. We also pay respect and acknowledge Elders past, present and the future.
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https://comms.health.qld.gov.au/ch/92002/2y79ky/18712/gLyjFlb8ComywcwT0NVgpWZ7WISYR6KVzCnEIwkJ.html



